HALF YEARLY EXAMINATION 2024-25

Class - 7

Class - /	
Time 02 Hours 30 Minute SUBJECT - ENGLISH	M.M. 50
Note :- All the questions are compulsory.	
Q.1 Tick $$ the correct answer	
(i) My friend eats apple.	1
(a) A (b) An (c) The (d) None of these	()
(ii) Gauri isbest student of class viii.	1
(a) A (b) An (c) The (d) None of these	()
Q.2 Write plural of the following words.	2
(a) Man (b) Tooth (c) Leaf (d) Story	
Q.3 Fill in the blanks and complete the word -	2
(a) Chlden (b) Mrnng (c) Wman (d) Fred	
Q.4 Read the following words and underline the silent letter -	2
(a) World (b) Knife (c) Hour (d) Listen	
Q.5 Write a sentence using given words.	4
(i) Apple, red	
(ii) Mango, Yellow	
(iii) Milk, White	
(iv) Vegetable, green	
Q.6 Write the opposite words -	4
(i) Black (ii) Right (iii) Old (iv) Come	
(v) Love (vi) Fast (vii) Rich (viii) Cold	4
Q.7 Fill in the blanks by choosing the correct verb.	4
(i) Geeta (is / are) my best friend.	
(ii) I (is / am) going to school.	
(iii) He (has / have) a car.	
(iv) The tiger (live / lives) in the forest.	x3 = 9
Give the answers of the following questions. (Q.8 to 10) 32 Q.8 Why was the king advised to go to magicians? (Three quest	
Q.9 Why did the king want no more talk about the hilsa-fish?	lions)
(Gopal and the hils	a-fish)
Q.10 Write name of the six Body parts of human.	u 11511 <i>j</i>
2.10 while hame of the six body parts of human.	

HALF YEARLY EXAMINATION 2024-25

Class - 7

Time 02 Hours 30 Minute SUBJECT - ENGLISH	M.M
Note :- All the questions are compulsory.	
Q.1 Tick $$ the correct answer	
(i) My friend eats apple.	1
(a) A (b) An (c) The (d) None of these	()
(ii) Gauri isbest student of class viii.	1
(a) A (b) An (c) The (d) None of these	()
Q.2 Write plural of the following words.	2
(a) Man (b) Tooth (c) Leaf (d) Story	
Q.3 Fill in the blanks and complete the word -	2
(a) Chlden (b) Mrnng (c) Wman (d) Fr	ed
Q.4 Read the following words and underline the silent letter	- 2
(a) World (b) Knife (c) Hour (d) Listen	
Q.5 Write a sentence using given words.	4
(i) Apple, red	
(ii) Mango, Yellow	
(iii) Milk, White	
(iv) Vegetable, green	
Q.6 Write the opposite words -	4
(i) Black (ii) Right (iii) Old (iv) Come	
(v) Love (vi) Fast (vii) Rich (viii) Cold	
Q.7 Fill in the blanks by choosing the correct verb.	4
(i) Geeta (is / are) my best friend.	
(ii) I (is $/$ am) going to school.	
(iii) He (has / have) a car.	
(iv) The tiger (live / lives) in the forest.	
Give the answers of the following questions. (Q.8 to 10)	3x3 = 9
Q.8 Why was the king advised to go to magicians? (Three c	
Q.9 Why did the king want no more talk about the hilsa-fish	
(Gopal and the	misa-fish)
Q.10 Write name of the six Body parts of human.	

_

Q.11 Read the paragraph carefully and answer the questions given below. 10

Once upon a time, three birds lived together on a tree. Their names were Coco, Pihu and Sonu. They built a small house with wooden sticks, grass and leaves. Coco was the youngest of the three and Sonu was the eldest. One day, Coco went out to buy berris from the jungle market but he forgot to take a carry bag with him. Pihu and Sonu thought that they should go after Coco with a carry bag otherwise he will have to bring the things in a polythene bag. Both knew how harmful polythene is for the environment and all animals. So, they flew with carry bags and met Coco in the market. All of them bought groceries, clothes and other things for their home and come back.

(i) Where did the three friends live?	2
(ii) What did they build their house with?	2
(iii) What do we build our houses with?	2
(iv) What did the three friends buy from the jungle market?	2
(v) What do you buy when you go to market?	2

Q.12 Write an application to your Headmaster to grant you three days' leave.5

Q.13 Write a story in about one Hundred words with the help of the given 6 outlines

A lion and A mouse

A lion sleeping a mouse jumps on his body the lion wakes up catches the mouse..... wants to kill it the mouse requests to leave him promises to help...... the lion leave hunters catch the lion in a net comes and cuts become friends.

OR

Write an essay on "My School".

Q.11 Read the paragraph carefully and answer the questions given below. 10

Once upon a time, three birds lived together on a tree. Their names were Coco, Pihu and Sonu. They built a small house with wooden sticks, grass and leaves. Coco was the youngest of the three and Sonu was the eldest. One day, Coco went out to buy berris from the jungle market but he forgot to take a carry bag with him. Pihu and Sonu thought that they should go after Coco with a carry bag otherwise he will have to bring the things in a polythene bag. Both knew how harmful polythene is for the environment and all animals. So, they flew with carry bags and met Coco in the market. All of them bought groceries, clothes and other things for their home and come back.

(i) Where did the three friends live?	2
(ii) What did they build their house with?	2
(iii) What do we build our houses with?	2
(iv) What did the three friends buy from the jungle market?	2
(v) What do you buy when you go to market?	2
O 12 Write an application to your Haadmaster to grant you three do	ve' loovo 5

Q.12 Write an application to your Headmaster to grant you three days' leave.5

Q.13 Write a story in about one Hundred words with the help of the given 6 outlines

A lion and A mouse

A lion sleeping a mouse jumps on his body the lion wakes up catches the mouse..... wants to kill it the mouse requests to leave him promises to help...... the lion leave hunters catch the lion in a net comes and cuts become friends.

OR

Write an essay on "My School".

Page 2

Page 2